From:

Date:

Colin Godfre
06 April 2020 15:43:34

Hello Colin
| hope you are keeping safe and well.

The Elsdon Parish Councillors have had a chance to review this application with the assistance of
the Village hall committee.

There is some concern over the height of the mast and how far it will extend over the roof of the
village hall and hence be noticeable to residents and people passing.

As such there is a request for assurance that the colour of the mast will be something that will in
keeping with the landscape around it l.e. green and certainly not something that will be very
noticeable or reflect sun light to neighbouring houses.

However apart from that given the Village Hall committee are agreeable to have the mast
installed at the Village Hall the Parish Councillors are in agreement to support the application.

Regards

Martin Chilvers
Parish Clerk, Elsdon

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: NNPA Planning Consultations
Sent: 17 March 2020 09:36

To: I

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 20NP0015 Elsdon Village Hall, Elsdon,
Northumberland, NE19 1AB

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received
by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=20NP0015

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Telephone: Mob:

Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - This communication is from Northumberland National Park Authority (NNPA).The Authority’s
head office and principal place of business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United Kingdom. If you
are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of disclosure, distribution, copying or use of this communication or the
information in it or in any attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error,
please delete the email and destroy any copies of it. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not
necessarily represent those of NNPA.Contractors or potential contractors are reminded that a formal Order or Contract is needed for
NNPA to be bound by any offer or acceptance of terms for the supply of goods or services Although this email and any attachments
are believed to be free of any virus or other defects which might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no
responsibility is accepted by the NNPA for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use thereof. Computer systems
of this Authority may be monitored and communications carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the
system and for other lawful purpose.
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